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December 23, 2024
Service line inventory update!!

The Corporation of Liberty is excited to announce that the Liberty Waterworks have teamed up
with 120Water to provide you with an easy-to-use map that shows all the water service lines that are
throughout the system. In 2021 the U.S. EPA updated the Lead and Copper rule (LCR). Which mandates
all water systems to take inventory of all water service lines and remove all lead lines within a certain
amount of time. In 2022 Liberty Waterworks have been working diligently by opening up every meter pit
up and verifying the material of the service line on both the utility owned and the customer owned
portion. This information will be available for the public via the Corporation of Liberty website. Please
visit this website to see what your service line is. https:/pws-ptd.120wateraudit.com/libertywaterworks

The information provided by 120Water and LIBERTY WATERWORKS shall be used for the
purpose of providing property owners and residents information regarding their water services. The data
is not for commercial, legal, or other use.

120Water and LIBERTY WATERWORKS cannot guarantee the accuracy of these maps and is
not liable for damages of any kind, including but not limited to lost business, lost profits, business
interruption, data loss, or other loss that might arise from using this mapping resource and information.
120Water and LIBERTY WATER WORKS reserves the right to update or terminate the display of these
maps and records at any time.

If you have any questions on how to navigate the service line inventory website, please call the
town hall at 765-458-5823.

Thanks,
Liberty Waterworks



